CURTISS -
WRIGHT

March 10, 2016

Subject: Revised Quality Clauses on Purchase Orders

To: Valued Supplier to Curtiss Wright
This is to inform you that these Quality Clauses are no longer valid and a different Quality

Clause applies. If our purchase order requires one of these Quality Clauses, please contact
the buyer for a revised PO with the appropriate Quality Clause.

Thank You,

Ao B btae

Ron LeBlanc
Purchasing Manager

Curtiss-Wright

Curtiss-Wright Defense Solutions



